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Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 

 
 

                                                      Friday,12th June 2020. 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 
 
I have decided that today, Friday 12th June, will be the last day that pupils 
in Year Five will receive a suggested programme of work for Home Learning 
on our website. Thank you for completing the work at home and I hope that 
you have found the activities beneficial and rewarding for your child. 
 
Mrs Mc Callan will be issuing an evaluation of our home learning arrangemets 
shortly and you are encouraged to participate. Your opinion matters to us and 
your feedback will help us to plan for next term. 
 
I hope that you and your child have a well earned, enjoyable summer break 
and I look forward to meeting and working with you again in the autumn 
term. 
 
Take care and keep safe. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Josephine Mulligan 
Josephine Mulligan 
(Class Teacher) 
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